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Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a very warm welcome to the high level delegation of Albania, attending this fourth cycle of the UPR. We welcome the progress made by Albania since its last review.
We commend Albania for having ratified of the ILO Convention no. 190 "On violence and harassment" in the world of work, 2019.
 In a constructive spirit, we would like to recommend that Albania:
(i) Continue its efforts to ensure access to universal health care; and 
(ii) Undertake necessary measures to provide good quality and affordable education to all.
 We wish Albania a successful review and continued progress. 
Thank you.
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